
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

10 November 2023 

  

 

Dear Parents,  

As a school we will be supporting ‘Children in Need.’   

This year’s theme is ‘The Great SPOTacular’ and the money raised will go towards supporting 

disadvantaged children in the UK.  

If you would like to support this, then on Friday 17 November 2023 your child can come to 

school dressed in clothes that are spotty. 

We ask that if your child takes part that they bring a donation of £1.00 that will be sent to the 

Children in Need appeal.  

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Tony Head 

Headteacher 


